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Isn't there already a problem with street racing? Why would we take away the place 

where people go to legally race? If anything since the illegal street racing is a 

problem, getting into official tracks should be supported by the people. Taking away 

the ability to go to the track where it is more safe for these activities, will only lead to 

more people participating in illegal racing on the public road ways and endangering 

random people who have no connection. This also puts out a bad name for 

automotive enthusiasts who do not participate in illegal activities. But end up getting 

stuck in it or around it, as well as putting them in danger and their prized possession 

in danger.  


